
 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
   

 

  

 

 

 

OCTOBER EVENTS 
 Breast Cancer Awareness Month – 

wear your pink ribbons in solidarity 
 Hispanic Heritage Month 
 10/2 – Flu Shots in the Board 

Committee Room 
 10/4-5 – Beignet Festival  
 10/9 – Soaring Valor WWII Veterans 

Arrive & Depart on 10/11 
 10/16 – Employee Birthday 

Celebration 1pm 3rd floor lunch room 

Every Friday  

 Audubon Gators 1-3 p.m. in the 
baggage claim 

 Wear your Saints shirts on Fridays to 
show your support! 

 NORD is hosting movies in the park. 
Visit 
http://nordc.org/activities/special-
events/ for more information 

Every Tuesday 

 Moisant Movers 10 a.m. walk (15 
minutes) meet on the east pedestrian 
bridge leading to the parking garage. 

Want to know what’s happening in the 
City of New Orleans? Click, Events in the 
City on nola.gov  

With American flags flying and passengers lined up on Concourse C, 
over 36 veterans were welcomed on American Airlines with students 
and guardians on September 25.  They were hosted by The Gary 
Sinise Foundation, who sends WWII veterans to visit the World War 
II Museum built in their honor. The Foundation also sponsors a 
historian who records their stories to preserve the legacy and gain 
educational insight. In 2017, the program expanded to include 
students on the Soaring Valor trips. The students learn directly from 
America's Greatest Generation about the critical importance, to all 
future generations, of the sacrifices that were made all those years 
ago.   

The Veterans left MSY on September 27 with big smiles on their 
faces and thank you’s for the great hospitality shown to them while 
they were visiting here. 

Our next Soaring Valor flight will be arriving on Wednesday, October 
9, departing on Friday, October 11.  We hope you will show your 
support of our veterans in the C Lobby.  You won’t forget the 
experience!!  

 

  

How do you like the Monthly 
Employee Birthday Celebrations? Do 
you have any suggestions? Let us 
know this and anything else 
anonymously at  

http://www.flymsy.com/suggestions-
18910 

http://nordc.org/activities/special-events/?utm_source=outlook&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=employeeinformation
http://nordc.org/activities/special-events/?utm_source=outlook&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=employeeinformation
https://www.neworleans.com/events/year-at-a-glance/?utm_source=googleppc&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=conversion_events&mkwid=sO9LB3IiA|pcrid|341505621599|pkw|%2Bnew%20%2Borleans%20%2Bevents%20%2Bcalendar|pmt|b|pdv|c|slid||pgrid|55900719514|ptaid|kwd-423096848380|&gclid=CjwKCAjwzJjrBRBvEiwA867byoIgClABamTvu5LzKG_pL4l3fe4KiTiTV-l8pMnwARnNi-iNZOAVyhoC-gkQAvD_BwE
https://www.neworleans.com/events/year-at-a-glance/?utm_source=googleppc&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=conversion_events&mkwid=sO9LB3IiA|pcrid|341505621599|pkw|%2Bnew%20%2Borleans%20%2Bevents%20%2Bcalendar|pmt|b|pdv|c|slid||pgrid|55900719514|ptaid|kwd-423096848380|&gclid=CjwKCAjwzJjrBRBvEiwA867byoIgClABamTvu5LzKG_pL4l3fe4KiTiTV-l8pMnwARnNi-iNZOAVyhoC-gkQAvD_BwE
https://www.garysinisefoundation.org/soaring-valor/
http://www.flymsy.com/suggestions-18910
http://www.flymsy.com/suggestions-18910


 

 

  

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 
How long have you worked for NOAB? A year and a half 

When you first started working here, what was your onboarding experience 
like? Were you introduced to other employees and given a tour of the airport? 
Everyone in my area and department that I interacted with on a regular basis were 
very helpful and supportive. Yes, I was given a tour of the airport, but since my 
position requires me to have access to more areas in the terminal, I learned how to 
access fire stairwells near jet bridges, maneuver from concourse A to concourse D 
from the airfield side, and little shortcuts.   

In your opinion, what are the 3 most important factors in creating a healthy 
work place environment? The 3 most important factors in creating a healthy work 
place environment is support, transparency and teamwork.  

Tell me something interesting about yourself I love traveling. My favorite 
hotspots are: snowboarding in the winter season, sleeping on the beach in the 
summer, partying for my birthday trip in the fall and spontaneous trips in the spring.  

What is your favorite time of the year, and why? My favorite time of year is the 
fall; not only because my birthday is the first day off fall but because of how beautiful 
the tress are when they change colors. 

 

Quinashai Watts 
Administrative Specialist 

 We Appreciate You 
On Friday, September 27th NOAB employees 
were given updates on the new terminal and 
treated with free snoballs from Freezy Street! 

This event was our 1st Employee 
Appreciation event and we hope to host 

many more! The Culture Committee would 
like to thank all employees for their 

dedication to the NOAB. 

 

 



 

Welcome Our Newest Employee 

September 2019 
 

Kennedy St. Charles - Airport Service Agent 
Public Relations  

Communications Department 
 

Let’s all be sure to introduce ourselves and 
welcome her to our Team! 

Have comments or suggestions for our newsletter? 
Email Ashon at ashonc@flymsy.com or stop by and share your thoughts with her 

NOAB is hiring and employees should regularly 
check www.governmentjobs.com/careers/neworleans 
and keyword search for airport to see all of the jobs 

that are available. 

Free Flu Shots October 2nd 

We will have representatives from Walgreens on 
site for Flu Shots on Wednesday, October 2, 2019 
from 1pm - 4pm in the Board Conference 
Room.   If you would like any other vaccination 
such as shingles or pneumonia let the Walgreen 
personnel know on October 2nd and they can 
arrange for the vaccine to be here on the next visit. 

 

 
 

 

The Moisant Movers would like to extend their 
invitations to employees to join them every Tuesday morning 
at 10 a.m. on the East Pedestrian Bridge leading to the short 
term parking garage. So far the Moisant Movers Walking Club 
has taken approximately 333,436 steps! That’s a total of 157 
miles! Airfield Maintenance also launched their own Moisant 
Movers Club near their location. Great job team!  

The club currently consists of 36 members and are always 
welcoming new comers!  

If you’re interested in joining email Reed Barnes – 
reed@flymsy.com 

 

2020 HEALTHCARE OPEN 
ENROLLMENT STARTS 

 OCT. 1st – 31st.  

 This is the time for employees to add or 
drop your dependents to/from the 
healthcare coverage and FSA products. 

 Complete your Wellness Compliance by 
October 31st.  This includes an Annual 
Wellness Visit and UHC Rally Health 
Assessment at www.myuhc.com  

 Update your Beneficiary Designation Form 
 
 

mailto:ashonc@flymsy.com
http://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/neworleans
mailto:reed@flymsy.com
http://www.myuhc.com/

